Safety Recall Reminder:
Seat Belt Lower Anchors

In December 2004, we notified you of a safety recall involving your
Civic. Some front seat belt anchors may have been installed with an
incorrect washer that could restrict anchor movement. As a result,
the seat belt may be improperly positioned on certain occupants.
An improperly positioned belt could increase the risk of injury in a
crash. To correct this problem, your Honda dealer will inspect and
replace all incorrect front seat belt anchors parts free of charge.

According to our records, you have not yet had your vehicle inspected. Please
contact your Honda dealer immediately and make an appointment for the
inspection/ repair.

Questions? Call Automobile Customer Service — (800) 999-1009




